
Dear HBLMembers, 
 
I urge you to support the Fair Pay Act.  It is the right thing to do from an equality standpoint.  It also is 
the right thing to do from a business standpoint.  Please help end discrimination which 1963 federal 
legislation was supposed to accomplish.  Fifty four years is enough discrimination!  Let's end 
discrimination now.  Thank you. 
 
Karen Rottink 
 


